
Chair Williamson, Vice Chairs Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of the Committee 

 

My name is Julie Weismann, I am the CEO of Womenspace, a domestic and sexual violence 

services organization serving Lane County. I am writing you in support of SB 995. 

 

The sad reality is that SAPOs are the ONLY option for folks who are eligible for them, and 

sometimes these are the only means they have to establish a measure of safety for many 

survivors. 

 

Womenspace supports SB 995 and ask the committee to support the bill as well.  

 

Thank you for your hard work and service is behalf of victims and survivors in Oregon.  

 

Julie Weismann | she/her 

Chief Executive Officer  

w o m e n s p a c e 
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541-485-8232 | Cell: 541-870-5443 

www.Womenspaceinc.org 

24/7 Crisis Line: 541-485-6513 
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